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Comments: I am concerned about preserving the Bob Marshall Wilderness, including the South Fork of the

Flathead River, as a place for hiking and recreation.  I want to limit the impact from professional packing

companies and other businesses and maintaining the wilderness status of the area for the future of my families

and the next generations. Montana's wilderness heritage must be preserved for our descendants. We cannot put

mercenary endeavors ahead of our duty to preserve our lands.


